Public Input Meeting for a Road Safety Audit of the Intersection of St Francis Dr./Cerrillos Rd.

May 19, 2015, 6:30 to 8:00 PM

The NMDOT has scheduled a public input meeting on May 19th to provide an opportunity for input on Safety Issues at the intersection of St Francis Dr./Cerrillos Rd. in Santa Fe, NM. The public meeting will be an "Open House" format with an introductory presentation to outline the Road Safety Audit process and engage the public. The Public is invited to provide input based on their personal experiences and observations to allow the Audit team to gain an understanding of the concerns with the safety and operation for all users (vehicles, bike, and pedestrians) at this intersection.



Meeting location:

City of Santa Fe
Offices @ Market
Station 500 Market
Street, Suite 200

(Above REI Store)

For more information, or to request Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA)related accommodations, please contact: Matt Grush 505-830-5446 or

matthew.grush@hdrinc.com







